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Townsend, Erle

From: Judy Petros <judy.petros11@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 5:08 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello,   

 

     My name is Judy Petros and I abhor and oppose this mandate for Advanced Clean Cars Ii Program. What's good for 

California is not good for Maine.  

     The expenses associated with obtaining and maintaining these vehicles are prohibitive and unreasonable for Mainers. 

Also, Maine's grid is not prepared to handle the intense demands.       

     Our people should be able to choose whatever transportation mode fits their needs with no mandates  blocking their 

choices. When people lose their free will options their mental health deteriorates. Are you ready to face that backlash?  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Judy Petros 

Corinth, ME 


